
 

  

  STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 

  DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

ROY COOPER  J. ERIC BOYETTE 
GOVERNOR   SECRETARY 

 

Mailing Address: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 
DIVISION SIX 
PO BOX 1150 
FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28302 

Telephone: ( 910) 642-3760 or ( 910) 364-0600 
Fax:  ( 910) 486-1959 

 
Website:  www.ncdot.org 

Location: 
NC DEPT. OF TRANSPORTATION 

DIVISION SIX 
558 GILLESPIE ST. 

FAYETTEVILLE, NC 28301 

 

 
February 23, 2021 

 

To: Prospective Bidders 

From: R. Allen Waddell, P.E., Division Proposals Engineer 

Subject: Addendum 1 

 
Contract: D6D2.POC.008 Route: SR 2050 (Shady Grove Road) 
TIP No.: ------ Location: 0.41 mi. W. of SR 2049 

Fed. Aid: DF16306.2043011 County: Harnett 
WBS: DF16306.2043011 Description: Pipe Removal & Replacement 

Letting Date: February 17, 2021 Time: 2:00 PM 
 
Instructions: Please make the following changes and adhere to the following clarifications on the bid referenced 

above. 
 
Proposed Amendments / Changes / Clarifications: 
 

1. Proposal: 
a. Page ST-1: A detailed plan sheet for the construction of the proposed Reinforced Concrete 

Endwall has been added. 
 

2. Proposal Bid Form: 
a. Clarification of the proposed 84” Welded Steel Pipe – there are two line items for this work. 

i. Line Item 70 – Pipe – in Soil: This section of pipe shall be installed by the Bore & Jack 
method. 

ii. Line Item 80 – Pipe – open trench: This section of pipe shall be installed by the open cut 
method. 

 
3. A new Proposal has been created, titled "PROPOSAL – REVISED – 2/23/2021". Download and use 

this version for bidding. Discard any previous versions. 
 
Addendum Execution: 
 
Company Official should sign for ADDENDUM #1 on page ADD-1 in the revised Proposal, acknowledging receipt 
of any and all changes made to this project and/or bid package. Submit the entire Proposal document as detailed in 
the INSTRUCTIONS TO BIDDERS on page C-3. 
 
Should you have questions, or need additional information, please contact Allen Waddell, Division Proposals 
Engineer at rawaddell@ncdot.gov or by phone at 910-642-3760. 
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